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This weeks  

Earth Award winners 

Stars of the Week 

Springwood 

Independence and Resilience Skills 

Please can we remind parents from KS1, in particular, that children should be coming into school on their 

own. As you know resilience is one of our core values and children need to be able to come into school by 

themselves and get their belongings organised in preparation for the day. If you need to speak to staff 

please ask Miss Adamson or myself who are on the main door in the mornings, and we can arrange for cover 

so that the teacher can come and see you. We can also pass on any messages to staff if needed.  

           Mrs Oldfield 

Copley Kids Can………. 

The spotlight this week was 

on………. 

Frankie & Eliza 

FOCSA News 

The Easter Egg raffle was done in assembly this morning with the vast majority of the eggs 

being given to the winners in assembly.  There are a few unclaimed eggs in the office...but make sure you 

have kept your stubs because there are no names on the back of them.  If the eggs are not claimed by Tues-

day next week FOCSA will do another draw to give them out. 

Thank you to those who donated Easter eggs for the raffle. 

FOCSA 100 Draw also took place in assembly this morning. Winners will be notified next week.  Thank you 

for your continued support. 



Mon 26th Mar  Parents evening from 2.30pm 

 No Yr 6 Booster group with Mr Collins 

Tues 27th Mar  Parents evening from 2.30pm 

 No Yr 6 booster group with Miss Drury 

 Full Governors meeting in school 

Wed 28th Mar  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 Last HT football after school club 

Thurs 29th Mar  Copley Champions 

Fri 30th Mar School closed for Easter break 

What's happening in school week beginning 26th March 2018 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 99 

Bankhouse 97 

Greenpark 98 

Riverwood 98 

Springwood 98 

Calder 98 

Lydbrook 96 

Woodhouse 98 

0 

0 

0 

2 

1 

2 

4 

1 

Copley Champions 

Our well deserving children this term who have earned the 

treat of an afternoon with Bricks 4 Kidz on Thursday next 

week are :- 

Bankhouse  Rosa & Owen 

Greenpark  Austin & Evan 

Riverwood  Lola & Ollie 

Springwood  Elodee & Rio 

Calder   Avaline & Georgia 

Lydbrook  Abigail & Xander 

Woodhouse  Omaymah & Aditya 

Cross Country 

After 2 qualifying stages we were in Leeds at 

Temple Newsham for the West Yorkshire 

Cross Country.  The Year 5 boys team all did 

extremely well and Wilf from year 4 amazed 

us all with his fantastic effort. 

Well done boys 

Thank you to everyone 

for supporting this 

charity. 

I will let you know next 

week how much we 

collected 


